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What a super week we have had in school. The weather has been glorious so we 
have taken advantage of lots of outside learning. The children seem to be have re-
ally settled into the new routines, remembering Hands, Face and Space. 

Topaz class have learnt all bout their teeth and have enjoyed looking at the ef-
fects of plaque. 

Amethyst have thoroughly enjoyed persuading Miss Dufour and their class, 
through rapping and drama.  

Emerald class have been learning about nature in our local area noticing lots of 
seasonal changes too. 

Our youngest children have been so busy with Miss Yates and Miss Rielly learning 
through play and becoming more confident with our school environment. 

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe, Mrs Dean 

Our Gospel Value for this half term is … Friendship 

 

 

 

A friend loves at all times (Proverbs 17:17) 

Together we are a family who can help each other. There has been 
lots of children demonstrating our Gospel Value this week. Well done! 

 

 

 

Tessa, Andra, Riley and Crystal  are our stars of the week.  

Well done! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dates of Events 
 

We are keen to restart our PTFA events and meetings as soon as we 
safely can. 

 
 
 
 

The class with the best attendance this week 
is: 

Topaz Class 
Well done! 

98.4% 
 

School attendance is really important for your child’s learn-
ing especially after such a long time away during lockdown. 

As we approach Autumn and Winter children will have colds. 
If your child has a high temperature or new persistent 

cough please call 111 for  
advice. If your child feels well and they do not have COVID 

symptoms please make sure they are in school on time.  
 

Please note: Juniors start at 8:45am and the Infants at 
8:55am 

.Diary Dates 

Friday 18th September—Amethyst Healthy minds Workshop 

Friday 23rd October—Break up for half term 
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Worships 

The children are still taking part in the  worships in school but in our 
“bubbles”. The staff will still be having a celebration worship on a   

Friday. Unfortunately due to restrictions we will be unable to invite 
parents into school. However, the stars of the week will still be an-

nounced on the weekly newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

St Paul’s All-Aboard Service  
 

From Sunday 13 September St Paul’s Church is restarting its monthly All-
Aboard Service.  

 
We have used the break over the summer to revise and update the  

All-Aboard service, and we are excited about the new format and content. 
 

The NEW All-Aboard Service, which is suitable for people of all ages from 
4 to 104 and for people who have no church background or spend most of 

their life in there, will happen at 9.45am on the second Sunday of every 
month in St Paul’s church. 

 
We look forward to welcoming new and old families back to this service. 

 

 

 


